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Planned shutdown of ammonia and urea production 

 

Pursuant to the Rules of the Zagreb Stock Exchange Petrokemija Plc issues the following 

notice: 

In the period from 28 May to 11 June 2021, the ammonia and urea manufacturing plants 

will be shut down. This planned shutdown will enable the optimisation of mineral fertilizer 

production according to market demand, as spring sowing and the period of intensive use 

of mineral fertilizers are almost over. It will also enable the necessary repair and 

maintenance of equipment, aimed at minimising the risk of unplanned shutdowns during 

the autumn season.  

Other mineral fertilizer manufacturing plants operate as planned and sufficient quantities of 

all types of mineral fertilizers have been secured to maintain the supply of domestic and 

regional markets. 
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